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ADDENDUM NO. 3
The Contract Documents for Contract No. 15TF-130A are hereby modified as follows:

Addendum No. 3 consists of two (2) items.

Item - Page No.   Item Description
  (1)
1
INVITATION TO BID is hereby amended as follows:

	PRIVATE 
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

CONTRACT NO. 15TF-130A
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR RECEIPT OF BIDS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the General Manager of the San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District has extended the time for receipt of Bids until the hour of 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, April 15, 2014, at the District's Offices, 23rd Floor Receptionist, 300 Lakeside Drive, Oakland, CA 94612 (by Hand Delivery), or to the District Secretary’s Office, P.O. Box 12688, Oakland, CA 94604-2688 (by U.S. Mail), for Wayside Fence Refurbishment, R-Line, Contract No. 15TF-130A, as more fully described in the Contract Documents.  Thereafter, Bids will either be accepted or rejected by the District.

Dated at Oakland, California, this 24th day of February, 2014.

_________________________________________

Kenneth A. Duron, District Secretary

San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District


  (2)
1
INVITATION TO BID is hereby amended as follows:


Delete the 6th paragraph on Page 1 of 4 of the Invitation to Bid in its entirety and replace with the following:

A pre-Bid meeting and mandatory site tour for all Bidders who did not attend the site tour that took place on October 22, 2013 will be held on Tuesday, March 25, 2014.  The pre-Bid meeting and mandatory site tour will convene at 9:00 A.M. at the District's Offices, at 300 Lakeside Drive, 9th Floor Conference Room 983T, Oakland, CA 94612.  At the pre-Bid meeting, the District’s Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation policy will be explained and DBE opportunities discussed.  A mandatory site tour of the Jobsite will immediately follow the pre-Bid meeting.  Interested prospective Bidders are requested to confirm their intention to attend by notifying the District’s Contract Administrator George Lythcott at glythco@bart.gov or telephone (510) 464-6293 prior to the date of the scheduled pre-Bid meeting and mandatory site tour.  The District encourages all prospective Bidders to attend the pre-Bid meeting and mandatory site tour scheduled for March 25, 2014 even if they attended the pre-
Bid meeting and site tour that took place on October 22, 2013 as new requirements related to wayside access will be discussed.  Note that it will be mandatory for a Bidder to have attended either the site tour that took place on October 22, 2013 or this new scheduled site tour on March 25, 2014. 
Dated at Oakland, California, this 24th day of February, 2014.
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Kenneth A. Duron, District Secretary








San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3

